9 Frye Street
Portland
Maine 04103

March 10, 2014
Susan Yturraspe
17 Merriam Street
Peaks Island, Maine 04108

Dear Susan,

[ am writing to inform you that due to the fire at my cottage on May 26 last summer,
[ have been advised to take the cottage down, including the foundation. Lionel
Plante Associates will be doing this work sometime before April 1. Please feel free to
contact me with any questions you might have. [ will let you know the exact date of
demolition as soon as I know it.

Thank you,
Barbara

H-772-7750
C-712-1419



